To: Mrs. Erica Smith-Purchasing
From: Scott Heselmeyer, Treasurer
Subject: Armored Courier Service

RFP 1919
Re: RFP Evaluation

WILLIAMSON
COUNTY

1848

D. Scott Heselmeyer
County Treasurer

In response to Solicitation #1919 the Purchasing Department received one responsive bid and
one unresponsive bid from companies desiring to provide service for Williamson County.

The Evaluation Committee, with Purchasing Department overview, reviewed the proposals.

After reviewing the proposals and considering the pricing, Garda is the best overall selection for

courier service for Williamson County.

The Williamson County Treasurer recommends that Garda be awarded the courier service

contract for Williamson County. - Solicitation #1919.

Thank you,

Scott Heselmeyer

WILLIAMSON COUNTY

Phone 512.943.1540 Fax 512.943.1590
710 Main Street, Suite 105
Georgetown, Texas 78626



